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 CLEAN-UP FOLLOWING HURRICANE DORIAN 

KINGS COUNTY, NS: The Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise the public on the 

prioritization of clean-up following Hurricane Dorian.  

Our primary focus is maintaining the integrity of our municipally provided drinking water and wastewater 

management as well as mitigating the impact of flooding. 

Clean-up of debris on municipally owned properties and on municipal right-of-way, though a concern, is 

secondary to the above priorities.  

We understand the clean-up of property can be a daunting task for individuals and groups. Times like 

these are when we see the one of the benefits of rural living in action. The Municipality of the County of 

Kings encourages all citizens to continue to do as they have always done: help each other. Please continue 

to check in on your family and neighbours and support each other in working through the clean-up phase.  

The Municipality thanks the public for their ongoing support and understanding as we work to resolve 

issues impacting municipal infrastructure. 

Further information regarding clean-up will be released as it becomes available.  
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CONTACT 
Scott Quinn, P. Eng. 

Director, Engineering & Public Works, Lands & Parks Services 

Tel:  (902) 690-6194 

Toll Free: 1-888-337-2999  

squinn@countyofkings.ca 
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